
 

 

 
MEMO 
 
To:  Montana State Library Commission 

From:  Jennie Stapp, State Librarian  

  Jodie Moore, Network Advisory Council Chair 

Subject: Network Advisory Council member nomination 

Date:  November 26, 2022 

 
Network Advisory Council Member Sean Anderson resigned his seat when he was hired by the 
State Library. Commissioners Johnson and Taylor, Chair Moore and staff recommend that Mitch 
Grady be appointed to fill the vacancy.  Mitch is the current library director at the Livingston-
Park County Library.  He previously served as the director at the Hearst Free Library in 
Anaconda and as a librarian at the Missoula Public Library.  


